
 

   January 25, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week is Parent Teacher Conferences.  If you 

haven’t sign-up for a time to visit with your child/ren’s 

teacher, the last day you can is Sunday January 27.  

Early out will be Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 

1:25.  

We are seeking some feedback about the EagleGram 

and school communication.  Please click on the link 

below and complete the survey.  This will help us to 

know how to better communicate you. 

 

Questionaire link  HERE  

 

Thank you, 

Mike 

 

We have a LOST and 

FOUND located in the 

middle hallway.  There 

are a lot of coats, 

sweatshirts, lunch boxes, 

gloves, hats and even 

random shoes in the box.  

Please take a few 

minutes, when you are at 

the school, to look for 

any items that belong to 

your child/ren.  Any 

items not claimed for 

after Parent Teacher 

Conferences, at the end 

of January, will be taken 

to goodwill.   

 

 

 
 

M – Sloppy Joes  

T – Mini Corn Dogs  

W – Grilled Cheese  

Th – Orange Chicken  

F – Diced Ham   

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dPKcPX5U9UqN3gGmNuC2B5Z5XukbqwBHl2BuOmp9HDpUQzU0VjZHNjYyWEM5SVEyV1FMTDNaNURZRS4u
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=O31xIwMR&id=A023578926DCF688ECBA4DC026B410A23574E1EE&thid=OIP.O31xIwMRxItoRhQg9r2__QHaD_&mediaurl=http://www.clipartkid.com/images/696/did-you-know-what-you-can-do-YOYuJO-clipart.jpg&exph=1043&expw=1938&q=did+you+know+image&simid=608026397679091871&selectedIndex=0
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiroMDTkfjfAhXrslQKHYTRAR8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.play2learn.biz/news/child-ready-kindergarten/&psig=AOvVaw00L5bKj0pr9hh8eL6WC27R&ust=1547928624900682
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January 28th- Class Spelling Bee’s Start  
January 30th -31st - Parent Teacher Conference 
BOOK FAIR OPEN at 2:00  
January 30th – Grandparents and Goodies 
BOOK FAIR OPEN at 8:15 am  
February 1st- Popcorn Friday 
February 8th- School Spelling Bee  
February 11-15th – Custodian Week 
February 14th – Valentine’s Day  
February 15th – Spirit Friday   
February 18th – NO SCHOOL   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR  

SCHOOL BOOK FAIR! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Don’t forget our book fair will be opening this Tuesday, 

Jan. 29th at 3:25! Our book fair hours will be: 

Tuesday, Jan 29- 3:25-5:30 pm 

Wednesday, Jan 30 Grandparents and Goodies- 8:15-9:00 

am 

Wednesday, Jan 30- 1:25-7:00 pm 

Thursday, Jan 31- 1:25-7:00 pm 

Friday, Feb. 1- 1:25-2:30 pm 

Online shopping is also available 

at https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/ho

mepage.do?method=homepage&url=oakhillselementarys

chool5 

Online shopping is open until Feb. 5th!  

Our school read-a-thon is coming in February and now is 

the time to stock up! Every purchase enters your child in a 

drawing to win “Dinomite” prizes! See you at the fair!  

 

We will be finishing up our focus on habit #4 this 
week, "Think Win Win." The students have learned 
about their invisible bucket, which represents their 
"emotional bank account." The concept taught was 
to take time to fill your own bucket and others' 
buckets every day, by practicing positive self talk 
and being kind to yourself and others. By doing so, 
this is a WIN WIN!!! When our buckets are full of 
positive feelings, we will be our best self. When 
they are low or empty, we struggle with self-doubt, 
sadness, negative energy, and lack motivation. The 
challenge was given to all to look for ways to "WIN 
WIN" by filling individual buckets and others' 
buckets by saying things like: "You are awesome, 
You CAN do it, I love myself, Let me help you, How 
can we both have our needs met?" Are YOU going 
to be a bucket filler or a bucket dipper... the choice 

is yours 😊 

Shannon Struebing, School Counselor  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=oakhillselementaryschool5
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=oakhillselementaryschool5
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http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwin9pu5qubfAhUvJTQIHYiTCvoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.thelockinmovie.com/children-reading-clipart/children-reading-clipart-28-collection-of-clipart-pictures-of-children-reading-high-free-clip-art/&psig=AOvVaw0Lf3-l988sS5HCUQW66Hlj&ust=1547316795854121
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi57fuEmIfgAhUhIjQIHSCGDjAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://parkview.nebo.edu/file/2950&psig=AOvVaw1XpdQP_a_1CqIBbtfZov2A&ust=1548445718075534
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During Term 2 the 4th grade, SEM class learned about ancient Egypt. They learned how to write 
using the Egyptian Alphabet, pictured below; can you tell what it says? They also learned that in 
ancient Egypt a whole mouse was used to cure a toothache. If that isn’t gross enough, brains 
were used to cure eye infections and injuries! Aren’t we glad we don’t have those as our cures 
today?! 
 

 


